
 

 

CITRONELLE 
 
Statutory Effective Date:   March 1, 2025 
Received by the Department:  December 23, 2024 
 
The Town of Citronelle (located in Mobile County) has notified the Department of Revenue that 
they have eliminated the police jurisdiction outside the corporate limits of the city. In accordance 
with §11-51-210(e), Code of Alabama, the Town of Citronelle taxes and fees will no longer be 
levied within the former police jurisdiction area, effective March 1, 2025. 
 
 
Your Town of Citronelle sales, use, lodgings, and rental taxes may be remitted online through 
the ‘Local Tax’ account in the Alabama Department of Revenue’s online filing system, My 
Alabama Taxes (MAT), the ‘ONE SPOT’ to file:  https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov.  If you 
have any questions about your Citronelle taxes, please contact:  
 

Avenu Insights & Analytics 
P. O. Box 830725 

Birmingham, AL 35283-0725 
1-800-556-7274 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact this office:  
 

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE 
Sales & Use Tax Division 

P.O. Box 327710 
Montgomery, Alabama 36132-7710 

(334) 242-1490 

https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov/
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